
  

Report: international Book fair   

On February 16, 2024, Punjabi department of Mata Sundri 

College organized a trip to the International Book Fair at 

Pragati Maidan, under the supervision of conveners Jagjit 

Kaur and Harvinder Kaur. This highly anticipated event 

saw enthusiastic participation from students eager to 

immerse themselves in the world of literature. The fair, 

renowned for its extensive collection of books, featured a 

diverse array of genres and publishers from across the 

globe.  

Students had the opportunity to explore numerous literary 

works, ranging from fiction and non-fiction to academic 

and self-help books. They attended book launches and 

signings, where they could meet and interact with 

renowned authors. These interactions provided invaluable 

insights into the minds behind the books they love.  

The fair also hosted various workshops and seminars, 

which offered students a deeper understanding of the 

publishing industry, including the processes of writing, 

editing, and marketing books. These sessions were not 

only informative but also inspiring, as they highlighted 

potential career paths within the literary field.  



The trip, meticulously organized by Jagjit Kaur and 

Harvinder Kaur, fostered a love for reading among 

students and broadened their literary horizons. It was an 

enriching experience that emphasized the importance of 

books in cultural exchange and personal growth. Overall, 

the visit to the International Book Fair was both 

educational and inspiring, leaving a lasting impact on all 

participants.  


